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NDAA Overview

In December of 2022, President Biden signed a bipartisan law called the NDAA “National
Defense Authorization Act", which included Section 889 relating to security and communications
equipment. Its goal is to lessen and eventually eliminate components from manufacturers that
are deemed to pose threats to National defense. Based primarily around manufacturers who do
business either indirectly or directly with government entities designated as “critical systems”, its

impact has expanded into any industry associated with infrastructure.

Keri Systems NDAA Statement of Compliance

Keri Systems, “Keri” is pleased to announce that, after an extensive review, all Keri

manufactured products are compliant with the requirements set forth in NDAA. We also work

assiduously to ensure that any partner products offered by Keri are also NDAA compliant.

Keri conducts quarterly reviews to ensure that changes to existing products or new products are

also NDAA compliant. If further clarifications are needed, please contact Keri Systems.
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